

Mary Nichols, Chair California Air Resources Board 1001 | Street Sacramento, CA 95814

**Subject: Support for Zero Emission Vehicles** 

Dear Chair Nichols,

Yes! I want more zero emission vehicles (ZEVs) on the road and support strong policies, like the ZEV Mandate, that will lead to at least 1.5 million ZEVs on California's roads by 2025.

By accelerating the transition to electric vehicles, we can clean up our air and improve public health, especially in our most polluted communities; reduce global warming pollution; save Californians money at the pump; and stimulate economic growth.

Sincerely,

Jo Kemling 3532 Emmett Place Santa Clara, CA 95051